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Response to:  
FOI_22-23_183 

December 2022 

Brandon Park  
 
Would it be possible to find out when the houses in Brandon park where 
released to the tenants. I'm led to believe that they were handed over in blocks 
off four. 
  
This has been processed under the FOI Act. I am writing to advise you that following a 
search of our paper and electronic records, I have established that the information you 
requested has been destroyed in accordance with our Records Disposal and Retention 
Schedule. Therefore the records are no longer held. 
 
The Disposal Schedule sets out the disposal arrangements for records created by the 
Housing Executive. The schedule complies with the requirements of the Public Records 
Act (NI) and the Disposal of Documents Order (S.R. & O. 1925 No 167).  The retention 
period of 6 years was required for files held regarding information of this nature. 
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